From:
 07 July 2017 12:29

 To:
 Jones, Evelyn

**Subject:** 34a plans: 2017/3029/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Evelyn Jones,

I would like it to be noted when you are considering whether 34a King Henry's Road should be allowed to add to the back of the house that boxy extensions ruin the view of the line of the backs of the houses.

Looking up the hill from the back of 32, the view is elegant in its simplicity. Building out at garden level would spoil that.

Yours sincerely

Bridget Grosvenor